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If you do not have a consistent recurring
schedule, please remember to schedule

your student by every Wednesday
afternoon to secure their spot for the

following week.
If you need assistance, our wonderful family

support hotline will be happy to help.

Family Support Hotline 800-246-2154

Scheduling

The first early release day of the school
year is August 30,2024

If you have signed up your child for
extended care that day, please remember
to pack a lunch and an extra water bottle

or drink.

Hey there wonderful Champions families,
the first two weeks of school have been
wonderful! Our after-care program is
thriving, with the chess club being a big hit,
and we’ve enjoyed studying for spelling
words and practicing our math facts. 
A special thanks to our junior counselors for
their fantastic support in helping our
younger students with chess and
homework. We also had some very creative
students during creative arts time!
 As a reminder, this Friday is our first early
release day. If your child is signed up for
after-care, please remember to pack a lunch
and an extra drink or water bottle. As we
continue to grow, I extend a warm welcome
to our new families. We’re excited for the
weeks ahead!


